e,

Minutes
Fall River Quarterly Meeting, St. Louis, Missouri
10th Month 24, 1969

The business meeting was held after a period of silent wershi». Frances
Day rresided as clerk. The minutes of the sriine meetinz held in Urbana were
read and aprroved,.

The clerk asked if the suggestion from last meeting that the office of
treasurer be abolished and yearly meeting treasurer be asked to assume the
finances had been followed ur. rrarently it bhad noet, The meetinge decided to
discontimue the office of treasurer.

A nominating committee of Margaret Haworth, 3t. Louis, Zen Rasmusmsen,
Urbana, and Ceecil Smith, Feoria, was aprointed.

The date of Acril 18 was selected for the sctring meetineg in Urbana,

Heports of the state of the society were rresented by the representatives,

There was no rerort from the Decatur Meetine,

There was no report from the Columbia Meetins.

Elizabeth Baldwin reported for Carbondale. The report is attached,

The report from Clear Creek was read by Dorothy Ashdown, The report is
attached,

The report from Feoria was made by Donna Smith. An oral revort was made that
the Feoria meeting has been discontinued since evervone has moved excert their
family. The family has been attending the Galesburz meeting. About 15 pedole
are attending in Galesburg. It was suggested that Quarterly meeting should send
a letter to the Galesburg group inviting them to join us and to attend the next
quartetly meeting in Urbana. The letter is to be sent to Herbert and Jan
Lotz, 220 North Chambers, Galesburm, Illinois.

Mrs. Smith reported that there have been several inquiries recently and
they are planning te hold a meeting again next week to see how much serious
interest there was. They Were very encouraged by the response to the moratorium
in Feoria, ;

It was also rerorted that there is a small groun of Friends in Eleomington
who are attempting to form a meeting. It was sucgested that a letter be sent to
John Toemlinson in Eloomington offering encouragement and assistance.

The report from St. Louis was made by Walter Bauer and the report is
attached.

A second revort was made by Jean Roberts from the Allowed Meeting., Tt is attached,

The report from Urbana was made by Mahlon M. Day and it is attached.

Respectfully submitted
Harbara Stanford
¥iemute Clerk of St. L uis Meeting,



Attendance at the Meeting for Business of the %lue River Quarterly Meetine

Cctober 25, 1969

Carbondale Meeting
Leland Stauber
Jane Keyes
Elisabeth Baldwin

@lear Creek Mestinge
Richard Haworth
Grayee Haworth
Gynetha Hawks

Kay Ashdown
Dorethy Ashdown
Mildred MeQuilkin
Anna ¥ary Wilsoen

Amn Arcbor Meeting
Christa Schwintwn

Feoria
Donna Smith
Cecil Smith

St. Louls Mestine
Margareth Haworth
Cliffor Haworth
Edward G. Wood
Gertrude Woed
Gary Hetzler
Walter C. Bauer
Jean Hoberts

Dieck Roberts
Alice Knoop

Mary Alteveopt

Hay Altevogt

F, Schulte

Justin N Frost
Joserhine D, Loeckwood
Galen Wood
Theodore H. Von Laue
Ralr~ Schaman
Edwin L Oldendorgh
Eleanor Y. Shapiroe
Eldora Srieselberg
Eachel Stalnaker
Barbara Stanford

Urbana Meeting
Rachel Weller
Marilyn Rasmunsen
% n Rasmusen
Mahlon . Tay
Franky Day




